
 

 

The Edge Academy, 946 Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham B31 2LQ 
Tel: 0121 533 5858  Email: info@theedgeacademy.co.uk 

Year 11 Trip to Drayton Manor – Tuesday 21st June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been invited on a trip to Drayton 
Manor Theme Park on Tuesday 21st June 2022. 

The reason for the visit is to celebrate students finishing their GCSE examinations, 
their hard work and success over this academic year and since joining The Edge 
Academy. 

The visit will comprise of the following: 

• Return coach journey to Drayton Manor Theme Park 
• Free admission to the park and access to all available rides 

We will provide a packed lunch and drink. 

We will leave The Edge Academy at 9.00am and will return at approximately 
4.30pm/ 5.00pm dependent on traffic – we will keep you updated on the traffic 
conditions.  

Your child will need to take the following: 

• Any further refreshments they may require 
• Any money they wish to spend during the day  

Please note we cannot be held responsible for loss of money or personal items, so 
please talk to your child about keeping their personal possessions safe.  

If the weather is poor on the day of the trip, we will still head to Drayton Manor to 
make the best of the day, but students may wish to take waterproofs just in case! 
There are also water rides so they may want to take a waterproof anyway! 

Whilst we hope your child has an incredible experience at Drayton Manor, it is 
important that their behaviour, attitude to staff and the public and safety is 
paramount. Therefore, I ask you to talk to your child about the importance of 
behaving in an appropriate and impeccable manner. 

Please find a sheet attached including a reply slip you will need to fill in with 
important medical and emergency contact details. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries regarding 
the trip. (0121 533 5858) 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Claire Fairburn 
(Assistant Principal) 
 



 

 

The Edge Academy, 946 Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham B31 2LQ 
Tel: 0121 533 5858  Email: info@theedgeacademy.co.uk 

 

Permission Slip and Safety Notices 

Please fill in all relevant information below. 

Name of student:  
 
 

Date of birth of student:  
 

Name of parent/carer giving 
consent: 

 
 
 

Contact number of parent/carer: 
 

 

My child has the following 
medical conditions and must 
take the following medication: 

 

My child is allergic to the 
following: 

 

  

Please tick the boxes as necessary: 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Drayton Manor on 
Tuesday 21st July 2022. 

 

I have spoken to my child about the need to be polite and well-
mannered whilst around members of the public at all times. 

 

I have spoken to my child about the need to stay safe whilst getting on 
and off transport. 

 

I have spoken to my child about the need to look after their personal 
belongings at Drayton Manor. The school will not be held responsible 
for any items, which are lost or stolen. 

 

My child will make their way to The Edge Academy and arrive no later 
than 9.00am for the trip to leave no later than 9.15am. 

 

My child will make their own way home from The Edge Academy upon 
return from Drayton Manor unless I have made previous arrangements 
with the school. 

 

I understand that if my child’s behaviour is poor and contravenes the 
school’s behaviour policy that the trip may be abandoned and all 
students and staff will return home immediately. 

 

 
 
Parental/Carer 
Signature: 

 

Date:  
 

 


